
Sent: Wednesday, Ma rch 11, 2020 2:38 PM 
Subject: Oklahoma State University - Alaska Site 

Reference: USDA Customer ID 502460, Certificate 73-R-0121, Site 001 
Oklahoma State University 

Dear Dr. Gibbens and Dr. Tygart, 

will not be act ive until further notice. No work has 
occurred since the previous IACUC inspect ion in the fall of 2019, and no further work is planned in the 
near futu re. osu ·s IACUC wi ll inspect and not ify your office prio r to the initiation of any work at that 
facility. 

If you have any questions please don' t hesitate to contact me. 

-

This electronic message contains info rmation generated by the USDA solely for the intended recipients. 
Any unauthorized intercep t ion of this message or the use or disclosure of t he informat ion it contains 
may violate th e law and subject t he violator to civil or crimi nal penalties . If you believe you have 
received this message in error, please not ify t he sender and delete the email immed iately . 
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